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I wish to object to the proposed Stonehenge tunnel. The tunnel would be only 3 km long, wheres the World Heritage site
is almost twice that long.

It appears to me that National Highways has failed to make any changes to take account of
the 2021 decision of the World Heritage Committee and failed to acknowledge that the
Secretary of State found that the impact of the western cutting would be significantly
adverse. There is no evidence that National Highways has given serious consideration to
less damaging alternatives such as a longer tunnel or a different route.

Dr Peter Borrows

       

You can see a history of Troye Cottage at 

A man may be a champion of truth without being an enemy to civility. (Robert Boyle)




